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Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sat  8.00: Michael/Mary/Sheila Cooney 
      John Kiernan, Monaduff 
Sun  11.00: Brian Joe/Brigid Campbell, Cloonaugh 
      Pat/Jane Quinn, Kilnashee 
Mon 9.30: Misa Pro Populo 
Fri  8.00: Patrick/Mary McNally & 
      Seamus/Claire Greene 
Sat  8.00: Pat Whitney, Esker Nth 
      Jimmy/Mollie Mollaghan, Cartron 
Sun  11.00: Marian McKenna 
 

 Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
 

Sun  10.00: Katie Fallon, Dernacross 
Mon 7.00: Francis/Brigid Corrigan 
Fri  7.00: Pat Collum 
Sun  10.00: Kathleen/Michael McLoughlin 
  
   Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 

  
Readers    Sat:   Kathleen Kelleher 
        Sun:  Elizabeth Devlin 
Communion  Sat:  Bernadette Noonan  
        Sun:  Anna B Corrigan 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers    Sun: Ryan Forde 
Communion  Sun:  Bridie Reilly 
 

Money Matters 
 
Drumlish €837, Shrine €245. Ballinamuck €470. 
Priests November Dues €1148. Many thanks. 

 
 
 
 
 St Vincents Minor Football Club - AGM - we are 

holding our AGM on Sunday 26th November at 
5pm in Monaduff Club House. All Parents & 
Friends of the Club are invited to come along. Also, 
we thank everyone who generously contributed to 
our Church Gate Collections at Ballinamuck Church 
& Drumlish Church last weekend.  Your support is 
very much appreciated.  
 Monaduff Social Club Christmas Party will take 

place on Saturday, 2nd December from 2—6 p.m.  
Please give your name to a committee member. 
A Committee meeting will be held on Monday, 
November 27th at 8 p.m. 
 B Pro Heart Testing at The Nature Trail, Health 

Shop, MOHILL on Saturday 25th November.  This 
non invasive test could save your life. Trained 
technician in store. Cost of test €25.00. Booking 
essential. Please contact 0879766738 or 
0719631818 for appointment. 
 Ballinamuck children's choir practice every 

Friday from 7.30-8.00 in the church . All welcome. 
If you can play an instrument bring it along.  
 St Helen's hold their  end of year  par ty in the 

Community Centre, Drumlish from 6pm to 8pm on 
December 02nd 2017. Certificates will be handed to 
all U/10, U/12, U/14 & U16 players. There will be 
food and entertainment on the evening. Admission 
is free and we hope to see you there.  
 Breath Stretch & Relax continues for  the next 5 

Thursday nights in the '98 Hall Ballinamuck & 7.30 
p.m. Come along try and feel the difference.  Bring 
a mat and wear comfortable clothing. Contact 
0872868254 for more details.  
 Interested in volunteering for the World Meeting 

of Families 2018? The World Meeting of the 
Families 2018 will attract thousands of Irish and 
International pilgrims. Preparing for this event and 
seeing it through will only be possible with the 
generous assistance of many volunteers.  Further 
details on volunteering are available at the World 
Meeting website: http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/
en/Get-Involved/Volunteer.  

 Trócaire Romero Family Award is for  families 
who would like to begin their spiritual preparation 
for the World Meeting of Families in August 2018. 
For more information, please take a card at the back 
of the Church. 
 Ballinamuck Community Annual Christmas 

Party will be held on Sunday 10th December  in 
the ‘98 Hall from 2-6pm. No personal invitations—
but all are welcome to come and enjoy a lovely 
meal, lots of entertainment, have a chat etc. 
Entertainers willing to give a slot at the party please 
contact Tom Davis (Chairman) 0876485254 or 
Bridie Reilly (Secretary) 0863332863. Our annual 
church gate collection will take place next Sunday. . 
 The Men’s Shed Community initiative will be 

opening soon. This project is continuing to make 
progress. Watch this space for further information. 
 Drumlish Christmas Lights—Please support the 

Church gate collection next weekend 25th/26th 
November in aid of the Christmas Lighting 

 
Tax Reclaim Forms 

 
All tax reclaim forms should be in at this time.  If you 
haven’t filled in your form, please do so and return it 
to the parish this week. Thank you. 
 

Reading at Mass 
 
In order to involve the young people preparing for 
Confirmation, they are going to read the 2nd reading 
at Mass at weekends and do the prayers of the faithful 
from 2nd December. The regular readers will continue 
to do the First Reading and Responsorial Psalm. 
Parents of the First Communion Class will do both 
Readings on First Sunday of each month and their 
children will bring up the offertory gifts. Thanks again 
to our volunteers for your help and cooperation. 

33rd Sunday of Ordinary Time Year A —19th November 2017 

 
Your talent is God's gift to 
you; what you do with it is 
your gift to God. 
 

Leo Buscaglia  

World Day of the Poor 
 
Pope Francis has dedicated this Sunday as World 
Day of the Poor. In the message Pope Francis 
invites “the whole Church, and men and women of 
good will everywhere, to turn their gaze on this day 
to all those who stretch out their hands and plead 
for our help and solidarity.” The Pope notes that “if 
we want to help change history and promote real 
development, we need to hear the cry of the poor 
and commit ourselves to ending their 
marginalization.” 


